
Dear clients, 

 

corona is not over yet and still remains a very important topic. The number of people 

who are infected with coronavirus in Göppingen is currently very high. Please protect 

your family and friends as well as us integration managers by getting testet for 

coronavirus regularly once a week. The test is for free and takes only about 10 

minutes. 

Before you come to us for advice, we would urgently ask you to take a „corona quick 

test“ in the Civic House (Kirchstraße 11) or at the other places that offer „corona 

quick tests“. You can take the test either one day before you visit us or on the same 

day you visit us. 

You can book the fast Corona test here: https://www.testzentrum-

goeppingen.de/termin-vereinbaren/ . 

If you are unable to book the appointment yourself, we are happy to help you. Please 

give us a call. 

Please come to the consultation only if you got testend "negative" for coronavirus. 

Thank you very much! 

Your 

Integrationsmanagerinnen der Stadt Göppingen 

Albana Berbatovci 

Johanna Dürr 

Katharina Heide 

Martina Koch 

Verena Pfeifer 

Gabriela Tanyeli 
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